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From: Adam Brown
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: HB 2595
Date: Monday, March 04, 2013 11:33:42 AM


The Cascadia forest region is one of the last natural bastions on this planet.
HB2595 would allow private entities to sue everyday hardworking, caring
citizens for protecting the forest that is essential to their survival. This is a
crime against democracy. I urge you and everyone working with you in the
Oregon House Committee on the Judiciary to dismiss this bill as it is a threat
to the preservation of our beautiful forests and a direct threat to our protesting
rights, which is a major staple in our democratic system. 


Thank you,
 
 


Adam Brown
Associated students of Lane Community College
458-205-4113


" Be the Change you want to see in the world"
-Mahatma Gandhi
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